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Grupa Azoty S.A. announces preliminary consolidated production
volumes for February 2023 and shutdown of ammonia and urea
production plant at Grupa Azoty Police

Grupa Azoty S.A. continues to release regular updates on estimated consolidated production volumes. The

company has also announced a temporary shutdown of the ammonia and urea production plants at Grupa
Azoty Police.

Preliminary consolidated production volume data for February 2023 is available HERE. The data is an estimate,
and the final quarterly production results will be published in the consolidated report for Q1 2023.

The company has also announced that despite efforts to increase sales, the Management Board of Grupa Azoty
Police decided to continue the temporary shutdown of the ammonia and urea units until March 31st 2023. The
decision reflects the deteriorating negative supply-demand situation in the market.


https://tarnow.grupaazoty.com/en/investor-relations/current-reports-2#item5451

